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@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

I was privileged to watch Monday afternoon's full run-through of the Junior's High School Musical performance. 
Witnessing the hard work and talent of our pupils is always a delight, and I was extremely proud of their dedication 
to putting on a spectacular show. We are in for a treat; the show is full of beautiful solo performances, which brought 
brought a tear to my eye, fantastic dances and brilliant drama!  Everyone is welcome to come along and watch on 
Thursday 13th June at The Bingley Arts Centre.  As always, our UVI families will be invited to register for priority 
seating and attend a leavers buffet with the UVI pupils after the show.

Also, on Monday, our school welcomed 'Strive Tennis' for engaging sessions for our pupils. We hope you received the 
letter offering a complimentary one-hour tennis lesson for your child. It's a fantastic opportunity for them to develop 
new skills and discover a love for the sport.

Wednesday saw our F4 and F5 pupils venturing to Malham for their Summer Residential.  I have enjoyed hearing 
about their experiences so far and look forward to hearing more stories when they return.  Thank you to Mr Mallon, 
Miss Ripley & Mrs Wilson for going to Malham this year, I really do appreciate it. All these provide valuable learning 
opportunities beyond the classroom, and we're thrilled to offer such experiences to our students – I know LVI & UVI 
are already looking forward to Plas Menai and then of course UVI are also be taking on The Yorkshire 3 Peaks 
Challenge.

Looking ahead to next week, we have some exciting events planned. On Monday, the LVI and UVI students will 
explore the wonders of Harlow Carr in Harrogate. Tuesday promises fun for our Kindergarten students as they 
embark on an EYFS day at Nell Bank. These outings are not only enjoyable but also integral to their development and 
understanding of the world.

Wednesday marks our whole school French Day! We encourage all students to come dressed in Red, White, or Blue 
clothes as we immerse ourselves in French culture and language. It's sure to be a day filled with laughter, learning, 
and perhaps a few croissants!

On Thursday, The Book Fair will be in school, please send any money in a named envelope if your child wishes to 
purchase a book. The fair will be open throughout the day and after school, located in the UVI classroom. Not only 
can you grab some bargains, school receives commission which we spend on buildingour book collection.

You should have by now achieved the link to the Parent Survey, thank you for taking the time to fill this in, your 
opinions are very much valued.  The link to the survey was sent by email and posted on the school story on Class 
Dojo, if you have not yet received a link – please do let us know on secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk.

Finally thank you once again for coming to The Spring into Summer Fair, The Friends’ have confirmed that we raised 
over £430!

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend!

Kind regards,

Mrs. Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery

mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk


Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 29th April – Friday 3rd May2024

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Beef Chilli & Rice Pizza & Chips WHOLE SCHOOL 
FRENCH DAY – 
FRENCH MENU

Roast Meat & Gravy
Yorkshire Puddings

Potatoes 
Vegetables

Fish Cakes 
Sliced Potatoes
Parsley Sauce

Mixed Vegetables

Fruity Mousse Peaches & 
Cream 

Ginger Sponge Cookies

Vegetarian (Mixed Beans)
Halal (Lamb)

Vegetarian/
Halal Option

Vegetarian Bake/
Halal (Chicken)

Upcoming Events

April 

LVI/UVI Trip to Harlow Carr – Monday 29th April

Kindergarten Trip to Nell Bank EYFS Day – Tuesday 30th April

May

Whole School French Day – Wednesday 1st May

School Book Fair – Thursday 2nd May (UVI Classroom)

Bank Holiday Monday – Monday 6th May

Class & Team Photography – Wednesday 8th May

Form 2 Trip – Nell Bank – Monday 13th May

UVI SATS Examinations – Maths & English – Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May

U11 Cricket Festival @Giggleswick – Friday 17th May

Pyjamarama Day – Friday 17th May

Nursery Stay & Play – Friday 17th May – 9:30am-10:30am

School Closes for half term – Friday 17th May

Holiday Club Week 1 – Monday – 20th May – Friday 24th May

Holiday Club Week 2 – Tuesday 28th May – Friday 31st May

Our Lunch Menu



Invitation to complete the Parent Survey at Lady Lane Park School 

& Nursery

Dear Parents,

At Lady Lane Park School & Nursery, we are constantly striving to enhance the 

educational experience and support systems for all our pupils. To achieve this goal, 
we rely on your invaluable feedback and insights.

Your perspective as parents is essential in helping us understand what we are doing 
well and where we can improve. Your thoughts and opinions guide our decisions, 

shaping the direction of our programs and services.

Therefore, we invite you to participate in our Parent Survey. Your input will enable us 
to:
Identify areas of strength within our school community.

Pinpoint areas for improvement and growth.
Tailor our resources and initiatives to better meet the needs of our students and 

families.

Your participation is entirely voluntary, but we sincerely hope you will take a few 

moments to share your thoughts with us. Your responses will remain confidential and 
will be used solely to enhance our school.

To access the survey, please click the link below:
https://forms.gle/M13vRHEKrcma5zyS8

We understand that your time is precious, and we truly appreciate your willingness to 

partner with us in this endeavour. Your feedback is instrumental in shaping the future 
of our school community, and we are grateful for your continued support.
Should you have any questions or need assistance with the survey, please do not 

hesitate to contact secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk

Thank you in advance,

Mrs. E Arnold

Headmistress

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery

https://forms.gle/M13vRHEKrcma5zyS8
mailto:secretary@ladylanepark.co.uk


Tennis Fun with 'Strive Tennis' Coaching
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